

## St. Charles Parish

## OFFICE OF THE PARISH PRESIDENT





Date: 4-7-2021

03/15/2021

Mrs. Mona Nosari Associate Vice-President MB3, Inc. 2021 Lakeshore Dr. New Orleans, LA 70122

Dear Mrs. Nosari,

In accordance with Ordinance No. 19-3-8 of the St. Charles Parish Council adopted on March 25, 2019 approving a Professional Service Agreement between St. Charles Parish and GCR, Inc., and Resolution 6546 of the St. Charles Parish Council adopted on February 22, 2021, approving and authorizing the execution of a letter by St. Charles Parish approving MB3, Inc. as the successor of GCR, Inc., I am hereby renewing our Professional Service Agreement for the period April 2021 through April 2022. If this meets with your approval, please indicate so by signing below and returning two originals for our files.

I want to take this opportunity to thank you and the employees of MB3, Inc. for your continued work in providing this most needed service to the citizens of St. Charles Parish.

Sincerely,

Matthew Jewell

St. Charles Parish President

Mona Nosari

Associate Vice-President

MB3, Inc.

CC: Sam Scholle, Senior Projects Manager

St. Charles Parish Council